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LETTER DATED 29 FEBRUARY 1984 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE 
OF THE ISLAMIC REPUBLIC OF IRAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED 

TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 

Pursuant to my letter of 28 February 1984 (S/16375). I have been instructed by 
my Government to inform you that the Iraqi regime has once again resorted to the 
use of chemical bombs against the Islamic Republic of Iran. 

Information in this regard has been forwarded to the International Committee 
of the Red Cross, which, we hope, will ascertain the facts and prepare a report. 

It would be highly appreciated if this letter could be distributed as a 
document of the Security Council. 

(Signed) Said RAJAIE KHORASSANI 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 

84-05856 1086s (E) 


